
A Man From California Killed By a Bus

by John Demas on 04/09/10

As we can read in Washington Post an 18-year-old man from California died on Tuesday after 

being struck and dragged by a bus in Woodbridge, Virginia, reported by police and a friend.

“Prince William County police said Jose Chavez of Shafter, Calif., was struck by a bus about 

9:30 p.m. Monday while crossing the Gideon Drive and Dale Boulevard intersection. They 

said Chavez was trapped beneath the bus and dragged about 50 feet. Police said he died 

Tuesday at a hospital”

“A friend, reached in Shafter, said Chavez arrived in Northern Virginia about a week ago to 

visit relatives and look for a job.”

“The bus was said to be privately operated. The driver was identified as a Florida woman.”

Police in each jurisdiction said the matter is under investigation.

Demas & Rosenthal remains one of Sacramento’s most highly respected and accomplished 

personal injury law firms. We’ve been successfully representing clients since our firm first 

opened its doors back in 1993. Every Demas & Rosenthal attorney takes pride in obtaining 

the full compensation and complete justice owed to every client.

You may not need an attorney today, but if you or any person that you know would like to 

speak to a lawyer, just call our office at 1-888-870-4470.
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